
 

 
 
 
Dear Colleagues and Friends, 
 
At this difficult time in many countries as a result of the coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic, 
for participant safety and given various governmental actions in the light of the coronavirus 
threat, it has become clear that the 75th World Congress of Homeopathy cannot be held this 
June. We announce now that, after careful consideration, LMHI 2020 Organizing Committee 
and LMHI Executive Committee have decided with a common view, the 75th World Congress 
of Homeopathy will be postponed to 16 – 19 June 2021, Istanbul. 
 
We understand that this might come as a big disappointment to our speakers, exhibitors and 
participants busy preparing for the event and looking forward to some wonderful days this 
summer in Turkey. However, we are pleased to be able to inform you that all the Keynote 
Speakers and Symposia Chairs have confirmed their participation for the new dates, and we 
can look forward to the excellent scientific program next year. 
 
We saw a lot of enthusiasm for this event in the run up to the 15 March abstract deadline, 
and we are sorry you do not get a chance to present your submitted work this year. 
However, registrations will roll over to remain valid for the new dates and we eagerly await 
welcoming you to the 75th World Congress of Homeopathy next summer. We will soon be 
releasing your abstracts for editing to enable you to update them if you wish, and then we 
will be running again abstract review for acceptance of abstracts to the event. You will also 
be able to submit new abstract if you wish. All your current registration form data will be 
retained with the roll over, although you are also welcome to update it if you need to. Please 
continue to log in to your account with the same email and password to manage your 
registration details, and abstract if applicable. 
 
We have updated congress website. You can reach all detailed information at 
www.lmhi2021.com 
 
We present important dates to your information in advance. 
 
Abstract submission opens  July 6, 2020 
Abstract submission deadline  January 25, 2021 
Notification of abstract outcomes February 15, 2021 
Early registration deadline  March 8, 2021 
 
We now look forward to welcoming you to Istanbul in happier times in 2021! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Dr. Altunay Agaoglu 
Vice President of LMHI 
President of Classical Homeopathy Association  
 

http://www.lmhi2021.com/

